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ADMINISTRATOR APPOINTED 

Equestrian Australia Jumping Committee - 
UPDATE 

 
Meeting held: 16 JULY 2020 

Below is a summary of proceedings at the recent EAJC meeting  

MEETING DISCUSSION  

 
Opening and Welcome: 
Chair welcomed all the attendees and thanked them for their valuable time, apologies 
received from the Athletes Representative.  This meeting was called specifically to discuss 
Event Calendar, World Cup and Australian Championships for the remainder of 2020.  
 
World Cup: 
The EAJC acknowledge financial burden on the OC currently with a lack of sponsorship 
dollars due to the current economic climate and the rise in venue costs. The uncertainty 
around travel restrictions added to this. The EAJC were unanimous that all Borders must be 
open for a World Cup event to be staged. 
 
The Committee continue to work with the OC of the five remaining scheduled events due to 
occur in September, November, December, and January, and support any decision the OC 
make in relation to hosting World Cup classes. 
 
Australian Championships: 
The EAJC consider horse welfare (fitness) high on the consideration list for planning of this 
event.  Riders must have good notice to plan for this event, which will leave the OC a short 
window of opportunity to confirm this event will go ahead. Again, the Borders must be open 
for all for this event to take place.  The Committee is working with the Boneo OC as they 
consider their options for the event to go ahead. 

Should the 2020 event be cancelled, Boneo have been offered the right to host the 2021 
event should they wish.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


